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13th November 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

We will be performing our Carol service at St Peter and St Paul’s Church on 

Tuesday 12th December. If you are available to walk to and from the church 

with us, please could you inform your child’s class teacher. We aim to leave 

school from 9:15 am, returning back by 10:45am.  

 

For anyone joining us for the service, we ask that you wait outside the church 

until all the children are settled in their places. We are fortunate to have an 

ever-growing school, but this does mean that we have to carefully utilise the 

space inside the church. When entering the church please can you move 

along as far as possible to allow everyone to enter, and be aware that it will 

mostly be standing room only. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the church to share the celebration with 

you all. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs Norman 

RE Coordinator 

 
 


